
Marianne Bosley 

From: Kyung-Taek LEE [leekt@digitalemc.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2004 10:22 PM

To: Marianne Bosley

Subject: RE: FCC Request for addtional technical information for Unimo O25PF-400NW

Importance: High

4/16/2004

Dear Mrs. Marianne, 
  
Hello, 
  
Attached please find revised document for UNIMO O25PF-400NW. 
  
Best regards, 
K.T  LEE 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Marianne Bosley [mailto:MBosley@metlabs.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2004 2:02 AM 
To: 'Kyung-Taek LEE' 
Subject: FCC Request for addtional technical information for Unimo O25PF-400NW 
Importance: High 
 
Hello,  
  
Now the FCC wants some information on this one.  I've attached the request.  Please respond to me asap, 
and then I'll forward to FCC,  Any questions, let me know.\ 
  
Regards,  
  
Marianne 


